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Hello Bauder families, 

Welcome back! By the time this newsletter 
gets to you, we will have just finished the 
first day of school. Hopefully, your children 
arrive home happy, full of fun stories, and 
exhausted from a full day of learning. 

We are looking forward to another great school year. We love working with 
your children and we want to collaborate with you as well. One way to make 
this happen is through volunteering. We would love to have you here in our 
building. If you have some time and you would like to be more involved here 
at Bauder, please consider volunteering. There are many ways to support the 
school. If you feel comfortable with math or reading, you could support a 
student or a small group during an Intervention/ Enrichment block. If you 
aren’t comfortable with that, you could always help make copies, prepare 
materials, or even shelve library books. Our teachers would love the support 
and it’s a good way for you to have a firsthand look and what’s happening 
here at Bauder. If this interests you, please check out the Poudre School 
District volunteer website and get registered. Teachers will have more 
information about volunteer opportunities at our Back to School Night. 

https://bau.psdschools.org/
https://bau.psdschools.org/
https://www.facebook.com/Bauder-Elementary-School-276449745724140/
https://twitter.com/bauderbucks
https://youthclinic.com/?utm_source=mailchimp&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=poudre_schooldistrict_elementary_newsletter_ad
https://www.psdschools.org/community/volunteers
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Principal’s Message     continued 

We are starting off the week with some whole school instruction on Bauder 
BUCKS expectations. We will be teaching students what it looks and sounds 
like to show Bauder BUCKS behavior. Remember, the BUCKS stands for 

Be responsible 

Understanding 

Cooperative 

Kind and 

Safe 

Ask your child what they remember about how to show Bauder BUCKS 
behavior here at school. We will have regular student celebration assemblies 
again this year to honor students for showing Bauder BUCKS behavior. We 
look forward to seeing you at those. 

We have a new literacy curriculum this year that we are really excited about. 
It is called EL Education. You can check it out here.  Our staff is also doing a 
book study on Conscious Discipline. You can take a look here.  To quote the 
author, “Discipline isn’t something you do to children, it’s something you 
develop within them.” We are looking forward to increasing our expertise in 
helping your children develop the skills and strategies that will allow them to 
reach their full potential. 

Welcome back to Bauder. I look forward to seeing you here at school this 
year! 

Stephen Boese 

Principal 

https://www.healthdistrict.org/cayac
http://www.womensclinicnoco.com/
http://www.saludclinic.org/
https://curriculum.eleducation.org/
https://consciousdiscipline.com/videos/conscious-discipline-basics/
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Dates to Remember:  

August 

Wednesday 08/16 Supply Drop off 3:30pm – 5:00pm 

Thursday 08/17 First day of school Grades 1-5 

Monday 08/21      Kindergarten students Last Name A – L 

Tuesday 08/22      Kindergarten students Last Name M-Z 

Wednesday 08/23      All Kindergarten students attend 

Thursday 08/31      Back to School Night    5:00-6:30pm 

 

September 

Monday 09/04 No School – Labor Day 

Tuesday 09/05      PTO Meeting 6:30-7:30pm 

Tuesday 09/12      Rollerland Skating party 5:00 – 8:00pm 

 

https://ascentstudio.com/youth_clubs/?utm_source=psdnewsletter&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=fall_clubs&utm_content=horizontal
http://www.larimerhealthconnect.org/
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A big Welcome to Our Classroom & Encore 
Teachers for 2023-2024 

Kindergarten Team:  Alex Devalk 
                                   Jessica Lynn 
                                   Casey Moon 
 

1st Grade Team: Jessica Peardot 
                           Erin Vigil 
                           Bethony Warner 
 

2nd Grade Team: Lisa Bright 
                           Elizabeth Cox 
                           Penny Mitchell 
                           Karen Repetto 
 

3rd Grade Team: Danny Dohn 
                            Tamra Fris 
                            Patti Richen 
 

4th Grade Team: Nicole Allen 
                          Jodi King 
                          Katy Marshall 
                          Shawna Reger 
 

5th Grade Team: Ben Hendrickson 
                          Kerry Provencio 
                          Shannon Strike 
 

CBA Team:  Nate Blank 
                      Lenore Frable 
                     Tatianna Woydak 
 

Encore Team: Art – Annie McNeil 
                       GT – Emilee Gusak 
                       Media – Cat Newman 
                      Music – Deanna Franklin 
                       PE – Annie Falardeau 
                      SEL – Mary Ann Spence 

https://www.kw.com/kw/agent/joe-mivshek


 

School Supply list 2023-2024  

mailto:schoolnewslettercompanyco@gmail.com
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School Lunch Program 2023-2024 

We are excited to share that all students will 
receive one free breakfast and lunch daily starting in 
2023-24 through the Healthy School Meals for All 
program! This new statewide program, approved by 
Colorado voters, is helping Colorado children and 
teens have access to nutritious food at our school.  

Even though breakfast and lunch will be provided for free, we need families 
to continue sharing household income information through the Free and 
Reduced Meal Benefits form in order for our district to receive full access to 
federal funding. These additional funds will go directly back to Poudre School 
District to help cover the cost of meals and other nutritional programs. Plus, 
families who qualify may receive discounted school activity fees, community 
activity fees, utilities support and more! As always, all household income 
information will be kept confidential, and protected by law. Immigration, 
migrant, citizenship, or refugee status is not required when completing the 
form. 

Be sure to fill out the Free and Reduced Meal Benefits form as part of your 
back-to-school registration! If you have questions or would like additional 
support, please reach out to Child Nutrition at 970-490-3557 for more 
information. 

Meal Prices 

 2023-2024 BREAKFAST LUNCH 

 Student Meal FREE FREE 

 Adult Meal $2.35 $4.35 
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Bauder PTO 

Bauder PTO welcomes NEW AND RETURNING Bauder 
Bucks Families for the 2023-24 year! 

 

The Bauder PTO is a volunteer group of parents, family members and 
teachers whose goal is to support and enhance the student experience at 
Bauder. We organize activities to help build our school community, 
connecting students, families, teachers and staff. We also raise funds to 
support the student experience and our community school. All are welcome 
to participate! 

https://bauderpto.membershiptoolkit.com/ 
 
We would love for you to join us on the PTO. All are welcome to participate 
in any way that is comfortable and manageable for you!  Join us for our 
monthly virtual meeting on the first Tuesday of each month or email us at 
bauderpto@gmail.com.  

 

Mark your Calendars!   

Steps for Kindness: Bauder Walk-a-Thon 2023! 

The Bauder PTO Annual Fundraiser will be coming September 7 - 30th.  This 
event raises money for school equipment, school events, field trips, and 
more.  It’s PTO’s main fundraiser of the school year.   

 

We need parent volunteers on the Walk-A-Thon Day, which is Thursday, 
September 21st!  Please consider volunteering for your child(children)’s 
grade-level walk session to meet Bauder students, staff, and families!  Sign-
up will begin at Back-to-School Night on August 31st. 

https://bauderpto.membershiptoolkit.com/
https://bauderpto.membershiptoolkit.com/
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Safety reminder 

Please follow all traffic laws and be considerate of our 
neighbors when parking on Fuqua and Lake streets to 
drop your students off and pick them up. 

Attendance Calls 

We are required to have a reason for your student’s absence. 

Please make sure when calling the attendance line to give 

your student’s name, the day of absence and most 

importantly the reason for the absence.  Providing this information will 

prevent the office having to call and inquire why your student is absent.  We 

appreciate your help!  Our attendance line phone number is 970-488-4151 

and can be accessed 24 hours a day. 

Parent Vue updates 

Has your phone number or email changed lately? Have your emergency 
contact numbers changed? Parent Vue is a terrific way to update this 
information.  Please contact the office if you need any help with logging in or 
updating your information.  Thank you for keeping this information current. 

Bus Transportation 

There is a check-in process for the bus. Students are 
given a bus tag to keep on their backpacks. There is a 
QR code that they scan when getting both on and off 
the bus.  Students need to keep this tag on their 
backpack to expedite loading. The process has made it 
a bit slower for getting the students on and off the bus.  If you would like to 
track the bus, there is an app called “Here comes the Bus.  This app is very 
helpful if the bus is running late. You will need to enter the code for Bauder 
and then you will be able to see the bus as it moves along the route.  Our 
code for this app is #75840. 
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Visitors and Volunteers 

We use the Raptor Management system to 
check all visitors and volunteers into our school 
building. If you are coming to volunteer or visit 
during school hours you must bring in your 
driver’s license, passport, or state offered ID to 
go beyond the office. You are welcome to come 
and have lunch with your student. Please refer 
to the above menu prices if you plan to eat school lunch.  

We are blessed to have an amazing group of volunteers at Bauder. If you are 
interested in being a volunteer, you will need to register on the district 
website and be approved before volunteering.  You will be sent an email 
from the district once your background check has been completed. 
Volunteer opportunities will be discussed at Back to School Night in your 
student’s classroom. PTO also has many opportunities to volunteer.           


